
Submitter: Andrew Simrin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3172 

Home hardening is one of the best things we can do to remain resilient in the face of 

wildfires. Oregon will continue to face wildfire, worsened by climate chaos, and 

building resiliently will be important. I support HB3172. 


